January 29, 2025

Western Midstream
Paul Gerrish

1099 18" Street
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Well Name: Mile High Turkey 2-7K, API# 05-123-14965
Township 3 North, Range 66 West, 6" PM
Section 2: SWNE
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Gerrish:

The abandoned Mile High Turkey 2-7K well located on your property described above
needs to be re-entered and re-plugged to improve the integrity of the well bore. Prior to
commencement of those operations, the Colorado Energy and Carbon Management
Commission requires the Operator to inform you and to secure your agreement to the
procedures.

PDC Energy, Inc. is required to locate the old well bore, attach new pipe to bring the
bore to surface grade and then enter the well bore with a workover rig to re-plug the well
to current standards.

Please acknowledge your receipt of this notice and your consent to the proposed
aperations by sighing and dating below.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact me directly at (970) 459-7766.
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Rockies Business Unit
Chevron U.5.A. Inc.
2115 117" Avenue, Greeley, CO 80634
Tel 970 304 5000 Mobile 970-459-7766
Paul.montville@chevron.com



